
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           18 October 2017 18:01
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Message from Anthony McKenna
 
Name: Anthony McKenna

 
Message:
Sir or Madam,
 
Drogheda is a town, should be a city, that is steeped in historic, cultural, historical & social significance. 
Long ago it should have gained city status.   We the people of Drogheda see it fit that Drogheda gains such
a status, & derive from that the appropriate recognition that it deserves to make progress, develop & grow
in the future.
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